December 29, 1941.

Mr. Ambrose M. Johnson, Attorney-at-Law, Manhattan, Kansas.

Dear Mr. Johnson:

Since writing you on December 26th concerning open dates in our Rotary Club program, I find that some of these have been filled, and I am hastening to advise you of the dates that we now have open. These are January 19, February 2, March 2 and 30.

We sincerely trust that it will be possible for you to address our club on one of the above dates. If, however, a later date would suit your convenience I am sure we could arrange it.

I shall be happy to hear from you.

Rotarily yours,

Chairman, Program Committee, Lawrence Rotary Club.

FCA:AH